

Consent for Medication Delivery/Storage

te

Dear Student,

Your education and life-long success depends largely on your good health. In our efforts to help you to be well and productive, Student Health provides several services, one of which is to store your medications in our designated medication refrigerator. Student health has made changes to the student medication refrigerator storage policy. Please complete this form and return to the Allergy, Immunization, and Travel (AIT) Clinic located on the third floor in the Center for Health and Well-being (building adjacent to the bull street garage).

Student Health Information:

Provider's Phone Number

Students must complete the student's health history form on <u>MyHealthSpace</u> prior to bringing/sending your medications to AIT. This health history form must be updated on a yearly basis. We also request that you notify the AIT staff when to expect your medication

Guidelines:

- AIT only stores medications that need to be refrigerated, because space is limited, we
 accept medication on a first-come, first-served basis and we are unable to store large
 amounts of medication.
- We do not store controlled substances. Only registered nurses in AIT can receive hand delivered medications. Students can also have the medications delivered by mail or delivery service
- There is no charge to store your medications; however, there is a charge for medication administration (see our fee schedule located on the website).
- We do not administer the <u>first dose</u> of a <u>new</u> medication

- All medication must be received in AIT in a labeled container and based on a current and active prescription. If you have medication refills available, you can get them refilled from the pharmacy located in student health.
- We are not responsible for any medications delivered to Student Health outside of the posted hours of operation which are:

Monday through Friday 8:00 am to 5:00 pm (when classes are in session)

- We are not responsible for medication loss or contamination caused by unforeseen circumstances (i.e. refrigerator temperature fluctuations due to power outages, delivery of medications when Student Health is closed, etc.)
- Medications must be picked up on or before the last day of scheduled classes or they will be discarded.

Prescription Medications:

A licensed providers' order is required for all prescription medications. The prescription label will be considered equivalent to a prescribers' written administration direction.

This signed document is for the current school year only. Medications may be picked up from AIT during regular business hours. Please confirm delivery prior to attempting pick-up.

Signature of Patient		
Print Name of Patient		
Date		
Daytime Cell Phone Number		
Text messages to this number are acceptab	ole: 🗆 YES	□ NO
Appropriate email address		